
Year 5/6:   97.1% Good 

Year 3/4:  95.9% Below 

Year 1/2:  96.3% Just below  

Reception: 95% Below 

This week’s whole school attendance                      
95.8%%  

Yearly school attendance to date: 
96.2% Just below  

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard for all 
schools. 

Poor attendance impacts negatively on 
your child’s potential and life chances.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Well Done Tennis Champions! 

On Tuesday, 8 Year 3 children represented our school 
at the Cluster Tennis championships, organised and led 
by Mrs Bell, our School Sports Coordinator.  The whole 

team were incredible and managed to win the whole 
competition.  They will now represent East Cleveland in 

the next round. Well done! We’re so proud of your 
achievement! 

Dates for the diary: 

KS1 SATS—May 2019 

KS2 SATS—13th May-17th May 2019 

Last day of half term— Friday 24th May 2019  

Return to school—Monday 3rd June 2019 

Sports Day- Nursery to Y6—Monday 17th June 
2019  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Outstanding Manners 

Dylan R-Mrs Jones 

Joshua C—  Miss Stonehouse 

 Emily P -Mrs Crame 

 Tilly E —Mr Fairbridge 

 Luke D- Mrs Norris 

Pen License—Finley H 

Rock star of the 

week is 

 Cerys B (Year  4) 

 

Friday 3rd May 2019 

Welcome to this week’s news! Well done to all the children who achieved 100% 
attendance last half term.  This morning they enjoyed bacon, sausage butties or 
a sweet muffin at the head teacher’s breakfast. It was a pleasure to see nearly 
50 children in attendance.  Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 and 6 SATS 

The time has arrived for our children in Year 2 and 6 to sparkle and show off all the 
knowledge they have acquired over the last few terms.  We are more than ready and wish 
them all the best of luck in all their tests over the next couple of weeks. Please can we 
remind all parents of Year 6, and 2 pupils that attendance and punctuality this term are 
vital.  

Attendance—Please remember if your child is absent from school, please ring the office 
on every day of absence to let us know why.  If your child is ill, please provide the office 
with medical evidence of appointments and medication etc.  Thank you. 


